
Grover C. MAXWELL 

2353 MCDOWELL STREET 

AuGusTA, GEORGIA 30904 

October 11, 1978 

Dear Mr. Blount: 

Congratulations to Mr. Blount on his 86th some days 

ago. I have you. beat there as 1 am going to have my 

91st 6n November 6. I am glad you are still interested 
in the East Carolina Art Society. I know you have worked 

hard and have done a wonderful job there and 1 think 

now that I might send you a check about the first of 
December for about $5,000 for the Society since it is for 
my sister and I know she will appreciate it. 

I think we are both in good shape standing for 100 and lets 

take care of ourselves and make an effort. 

Kindest regards - 

Sing€rely, 

Mr. Marvin K. Blount 
Blount, Crisp and Savaga 
119 West Third Street 
Greenville, North Carolina 27834 

 


